New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

January 20, 1959

Honolulu 0fl Corporation
Drawer 1391
Midland, Texas

Attn: Mr. G. B. Evans
Division Gas Engineer

Dear Mr. Evans:

We are writing to confirm a telephone convereation between myself
and Mr. R. C. James regarding packer leakage test on Honolulu's
Jicartlla #4 tn Unit X-4-26N-4W.

As this well was connected to the pipeline this fall we have agreed
that the tests which have deen comducted will de sufficient insofar
as the 1958 annual test is conmcerned. Thie well should be scheduled
Jor annual packer lsakage test during the 1959 annual testing
season and should have a test submitted at that time.

Yours very truly

Epery C. Arnold
Supervisor, Diatrict #3
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